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LD 998: “An Act Regarding an Employer’s Authority to Prohibit an Employee from 
Storing a Firearm in the Employee’s Vehicle”
I support LD 998 as aught to pass. It's a simple and natural adjustment of existing 
policy away from the old permit system, in reflection of the success of our ten year 
experiment with constitutional carry. It has no implications on public safety, and 
increases the accessibility with which folks may exercise their rights to carry. As they 
may be otherwise disincentivized by the outdated permit requirement. 


